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President, Board of Supervisors 
District 10 

 

 

City and County of San Francisco

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: 

TO: 

May 12, 2022 
 
Members of the Board of Supervisors 

FROM: President Shamann Walton 

CC: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
Anne Pearson, Office of the City Attorney 
Board Legislative Aides 

SUBJECT: 2022 Board Committee Assignments 

Dear Supervisors,  
 
I am pleased to present the updated Board Committee assignments for the remainder of 2022. These 
appointments will be effective on Thursday, May 26, 2022. Thank you to all of you for your continued 
leadership and collaboration. 
 
Budget & Finance Committee    Land Use & Transportation Committee 
Supervisor Hillary Ronen, Chair    Supervisor Myrna Melgar, Chair 
Supervisor Ahsha Safai, Vice Chair   Supervisor Dean Preston, Vice Chair 
Supervisor Gordon Mar, Member   Supervisor Aaron Peskin, Member 
 
Budget & Appropriations Committee*  Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee 
Supervisor Hillary Ronen, Chair    Supervisor Gordon Mar, Chair 
Supervisor Ahsha Safai, Vice Chair   Supervisor Catherine Stefani, Vice Chair 
Supervisor Gordon Mar, Member   Supervisor Myrna Melgar, Member 
Supervisor Connie Chan, Member 
Supervisor Shamann Walton, Member   Rules Committee 
       Supervisor Aaron Peskin, Chair 
Government Audit & Oversight Committee  Supervisor Rafael Mandelman, Vice Chair 
Supervisor Dean Preston, Chair    Supervisor Connie Chan, Member 
Supervisor Connie Chan, Vice Chair 
Supervisor Rafael Mandelman, Member 
 
Youth, Young Adults, and Families Committee 
Supervisor Hillary Ronen, Chair 
Supervisor Ahsha Safai, Vice Chair 
Supervisor Matt Dorsey, Member 
 
* Pursuant to Section 3.25.1 of the Board of Supervisors’ Rules of Order, the Budget & Appropriations 
Committee shall convene year-round on an as needed basis determined by the President of the Board. 
 

SHAMANN WALTON 


